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performance. I am looking 
forward to helping them with it on 
the day. 
 
Sadly, a notice for all those who 
requested tickets for the Bulldogs 
game at Mars stadium this 
weekend. Apparently the AFL 
have decided that this weekend’s 
match is now more of a decider 
than it was expected to be 
originally. Because of this they 
are no longer offering free tickets 
to our community. I really do 
apologise to all affected 
community members, but we 
have no control over this 
decision. I think it’s a really poor 
way to treat people, but have still 
got to pass on the bad news. I 
grabbed this from their Facebook 
page: “Ballarat is officially a sell 
out! No further tickets will be 
released for sale & no general 
admission membership scans 
will be available.” 
 
Next week is a hot lunch week – 
get your orders in ASAP. Also, 
Father’s day is coming soon so 
don’t forget your Father’s day 
stall notes! 
 
Have a great weekend, 
Arthur Lane 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

September  

Mon 2 School council meeting (6pm) 

Fri 13 Footy Colours Day  

Fri 13 Parents vs Kids footy match 5pm 

Fri 20 End of term 2.30pm finish 

October  

Mon 7 Start term 4 - 9.00am 

Mon 14 School Council meeting 6pm 

Sat 19 Op Shop Ball (Warrenheip Hall) 

Tue 22 Somers Camp starts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Community 
Members, 
  
Let me start this week by once 
again saying a huge THANK 
YOU to everyone who 
contributed to the surprise 
birthday party on Monday of this 
week. The kids completely 
pulled the wool over my eyes 
and I had no idea at all what they 
were up to. I am really very 
touched indeed to have been 
surprised like that. What a lovely 
way to start this week! 
 
Last week the grade 3 – 6 
children had a skype session 
with some of the Bulldogs 
players as part of the Bulldogs 
Read program. The session 
went really well and the kids 
enjoyed themselves. 
 
Unfortunately I was sick with a 
really bad cold last week so I 
missed a lot of the week for that 
reason. I know that we have had 
a fair number of kids away sick 
too – hopefully we are all over 
the worst of it now. 
 
On Monday of this week we had 
a young lady come to visit us 
called Grace Taylor. Grace is a 

student teacher at ACU who is 
looking to get some experience 
by volunteering in our school. 
Grace is a very nice young lady 
who impressed the staff when 
she came to visit this week, and 
she will be here on a Friday 
morning from next week, helping 
out. Please feel free to say hello 
if you see her around. 
 
I am writing this newsletter on 
Wednesday this week since we 
will be out in Bacchus Marsh on 
Friday. This morning we have 
been to Sovereign Hill panning 
for gold and trying out the shops 
up the main street. It was a really 
great morning and I hated to have 
to come back here to sit in the 
office typing!! Lots of us 
managed to find some gold this 
morning which was very exciting 
and the raspberry drops are 
always amazing. I’m told that the 
kids had a good time this 
afternoon completing their book 
week activities and dressing up in 
period costumes! 
 
On Friday we will have been out 
to Bacchus Marsh for Kids Day 
Out. The children have been 
practising hard and are going to 
do a great job with their 

?  Weekly Puzzle  ? 
 

What comes once in a minute, twice in 

a moment, but never in a thousand 

years? 
 

 

 

Last week’s winner: Well done Sayge! The answer 

was cutlery, or plates 


